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Withdrawal Notification  
 

0505S - Update to UNC TPD Section G & M to correct anomalies arising from the 
implementation of UNC Modification 0463S “Recognition of the ‘2nd January’ 

Scottish Bank Holiday as a Business Day for Supply Point related transactions”. 
 
 

Date:  22 October 2014 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
 
Please note that Modification 0505S has been withdrawn by the Proposer. 
 
 
Bob Fletcher 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 288 2107 
Email: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 
 
UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: 
www.gasgovernance.co.uk 
 


